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Lauretta Griffin <Lauretta@innovativeproduce.com>
Thursday, November 8, 2018 7:26 AM

Trupe, Debbie

CWA AAC committee representatives for 2019

Good morning Debbie. | am president of the Santa Maria Chapter of California Women for Agriculture and am writing to
you today to notify you of a change in our representation on the Agricultural Advisory Committee. | previously emailed
Stephanie Stark when you were out of the office but we’ve since had a change in our alternate. For 2019, we appoint
Wilja Happe as the primary representative for CWA and Carrie Jordan will be the alternate. Wilja is a returning member
of the committee but Carrie is new so you can find her contact information below. Please let me know if you need
anything further from me. We are grateful for CWA'’s seat on this very important committee.

Carrie Jordan

PO Box 6539

Santa Maria, CA 93456
805-925-5690
carrie@babefarms.com

Kindest regards,
Lauretta Griffin

Lauretta Griffin
Accounting Supervisor

r S Z:a"’

INNOVATIVE

PRODUCE

PO Box 1952
Santa Maria, CA 93456
(805) 349-2714
(805) 922-9930



